
 

December 2023 
 

Dear BroHam Client, 

 

As we approach the end of the year and look forward to the 

Festive Season, we would like to take this opportunity to 

thank you, our loyal client, for the continued support. 

 

We hope that you and your family have a wonderful holiday 

season and a prosperous New Year. 

 

DECEMBER / JANUARY TRADING: 

Our office will close on Thursday the 14th of December 2023 

at 12h00 PM and reopen on Monday the 8th of January 2024 

at 08h00 AM. 

 

In case of an emergency, you can contact us on the office 

number (010 880 0044) during the time slots below. 

 

Monday to Friday: 

08h00 AM – 09h00 AM 

17H00 PM – 18H00 PM 

Saturday & Sunday: 

17H00 PM – 18H00 PM 

 

Or you can email us on info@brohamprepaid.co.za and we 

will get back to you during the given time slots. 

 

Our normal office hours will resume from Monday the 8th of 

January 2024.  

 

Kind Regards,  

The BroHam Team 
 

mailto:info@brohamprepaid.co.za

